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APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  
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RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Understanding between 

McMurry University and United ISD to expand dual enrollment partnerships for the Early College High School 

Programs. 
 

 

RATIONALE:  
 

The approval to enter into a partnership with McMurry University will provide ECHS students who have not 

met the TSIA reading and writing readiness component, the opportunity earn the reading and writing readiness 

status through the enrollment and successful completion of History 1301 with McMurry University. Upon 

successful completion of History 130, Laredo College will then accept the History 1301 course credit as a 

college readiness indicator.  

 

The History 1301 course will delivered face to face by a UISD high school instructor approved by McMurry 

University. 
 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

ECHS program will incur cost through the ECHS budget allocations. 

 

Cost - $200 for a 3 credit hour course. 

 

Instructor stipend will be covered by McMurry University. 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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